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30 May 2011 
 
 
 
 
Sarch 
Jumping Genie 
 
Dear Sarch, 
 
RE: BULLEEN PRE SCHOOL 50TH BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and generous 
donation of the use of your fabulous jumping castle for our 50th anniversary celebrations.  
We very much appreciated your kind contribution. 
  
The generosity of people like you within our community makes it much easier for us to 
provide events like these for our kinder community, the general community and most 
importantly, for the children that attend our beautiful kindergarten. 
 
We trust that we can count on you for further support in the future and once again we 
thank you. 
 
The details of your support and your business will be in our next newsletter that is 
distributed to all our kindergarten families. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Lorraine Robinson 
VICE PRESIDENT – BULLEEN PRE SCHOOL 


